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June 7, 2019 

Pipe installation on Lake Street postponed to Monday, June 10 
As crews continue pumping the high level of groundwater on Lake Street, pipe installation 
has been rescheduled. Tentatively, on Monday, June 10, crews will begin replacing the 
underground utilities on Lake Street, between the lift station and Blake Rd. 

The first phase of pipe installation will be sanitary. Crews plan to install the pipe from the 
lift station to Blake Rd.  

Residents with driveways and garages off Lake St. will be notified 24-hours in advance of 
any driveway closures/restrictions during the work. Lake St. construction is anticipated to 
continue through the summer.  

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES 

Have updates delivered directly to 
your email or phone! Visit us online at: 

metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
hopkins 

And enter your information. When we 
update the website, you’ll be the first 
to know. 

Contact us with questions or concerns at any time 
during the project.  

Email: info@MCESHopkins.com 
Hotline: 612-276-3854 
Web: www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/hopkins 
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